
 

 
 
 

August 20, 2020 
 

Hi Everyone; 
 
On August 1st we had the One Day Woodswalk, we had 15 shooters stay, a few left 
when it started to rain but it did clear off and was a nice day. Page Carr took First 
Place. It was a good chance to clean up the trail a little before the 2 day event on 
October 3-4. 
 
Next Sunday, August 30th we will have a Paper Match hosted by Rick Horton and he 
has selected a fine group of targets to challenge us. Prizes will be groceries. 
 
The Conservation Club says we are welcome to camp the night before the shoot, so 
here is a chance to get away and sit around a camp fire for an evening.  
 
We still need to practice social distancing, wearing a mask is recommended, but not 
mandatory. If you are not comfortable joining the group, or are not feeling well the 
day of the shoot, please stay home. 
 
Raffle tickets are going slow, all proceeds go to funding what the club spent to join 
the 1 of 1000 Club at the NMLRA, a good cause!! Pluss we have some nice prizes to 
boot!! 
 
Take Care!! See you at the range. 
 
Mark Hazel 

 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


